North Pacific Fishery Management Council

David Benton, Chairman Chris Oliver, Acting Executive Director

Telephone: (907) 271-2809



605 West 4th Avenue, Suite 306 Anchorage, AK 99501-2252

Fax: (907) 271-2817

Visit our website: http://www.fakr.noaa.gov/npfmc

148th Plenary Session January 12, 2001 Doubletree Hotel-Seattle Airport Seattle, Washington

The North Pacific Fishery Management Council convened a special meeting to consider the following issues:

- (a) Consult with NMFS on emergency rule, and specifications, for first half of 2001.
- (b) Discuss measures related to second half of 2001.
- (c) Discuss schedule for protective measures for 2002 and beyond (including role and timing of Council Committee).
- (d) Develop schedule and proposal for independent scientific review of BiOp and underlying hypotheses.